
HARRISON COUNTY ELECTION BOARD 

MINUTES OF MEETING  

JANUARY 18, 2024 

 

Meeting called to order at 9:00am by Larry Shickles, Election Board Chairman.  

Others in attendance were Michael Harmon, Voter Registration Deputy, Liz 

Beamer and Sherry Brown, Clerk.  Nate Adams, Democratic Election Board 

Member arrived at 9:20am. 

2023 Annual Campaign Finance Reports were audited.  All were in order except: 

 Nelson Stepro’s - needed a minor amendment 

Sondra Smith’s and Harlan Fisher’s were submitted after the noon deadline.  They 

will each be fined $50.00.  If Sondra can submit proof of her attempt to email the 

report prior to the deadline the Board will waive the fine. 

Nate made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 9:33am.   Larry seconded the 

motion.  All concurred. 

 


